

NEDERLANDS-VLAAMS INSTITUUT IN CAIRO المعهــد الهولنــدي الفلمنكــي بالقاهــرة NETHERLANDS-FLEMISH INSTITUTE IN CAIRO

No.48 | October 2013 | www.nvic.leidenuniv.nl | Contact us

Lecture Links

24 October: Ottoman conquest of Egypt reconsidered

Nicolas Michel

31 October: The Berlin Papyri 10480-10482: A middle kingdom ritual reflected in writing

17 November: Cleveringa Lecture by Maurits Berger Read more>>

Library News

The library is open from Sunday till Thursday from 9-3. Visit our library and enjoy our newest readings in a quiet environment. We have a great collection on Ancient Egypt, Arabic dialects, linguistics and literature. Free Wi-Fi (ask the librarian) and consulting computers are available.

Contacts

1, Dr. Mahmoud Azmi St. P.O. Box 50 11211 Zamalek, Cairo Egypt

Tel: +20 2 2738 2520/2 Fax: +20 2 2738 2520

Postal adress in the Netherlands

NVIC Locatie 303 / HMA Cairo PO Box 12200 2500 DD Den Haag The Netherlands

News October 2013

Welcome

Dear Reader.

After an eventful summer during which our institute remained open, we are slowly coming back to our normal day-to-day activities

Read more>>

Planned courses

The autumn courses for MA students (Arabic/Islamic studies and Egyptology/Archeology) which had to be cancelled in 2013, will now be held in the spring of 2014. The final decision on whether these alternative MA courses and the regularly planned BA course (Arabic/Islamic studies) can indeed take place will be taken around December 15th. Please consult our website or Facebook page. Read more>>

NVIC Cinema October

On Sunday October 27th we will start again with our film program. We have again compiled a varied program of Egyptian classics and contemporary films, Dutch and Belgium films and we will invite several young directors to our institute to continue our interesting discussions afterwards. The first film we will show is an Egyptian classic, Karnak Cafe, based on the novel by internationally acclaimed writer Naguib Mahfouz. Read more>>

Exhibition Khiyamiyya



From the 14th until the 28th of November we hope to organize an exhibition at our institute of some spectular pieces of art from the Souq al-Khiyamiyya, the Tentmakers Market'. The exhibition will be open during opening hours of our library. The exhibition is organized with the help of Jenny Bowker, Joan Fisher and Gillian Vogelsang-Eastwood. Read more >>

Vacancies

From October 1 st, Ms Dorien Neys has joined our team as an intern. We look forward to working with her. We have advertised for the following positions at our institute: Read more >>

Sad News

On Monday morning the 21st of October, Fathy Hasan Abd el-Meguid, retired employee at our institute and father of Hasan, passed away. We wish Hasan and his family strength in this great loss. May Fathy rest in peace.

